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South Huntington Public Library  

3D Printing Policy 

 

 

To advance its goal of providing free and open access to technology and information 

promoting literacy, education, enlightenment and entertainment, the South Huntington 

Public Library offers patrons the opportunity to 3D print their own original designs or 

those found on various open-source websites.  

 

Formats accepted are as follows: .stl or .obj. Patrons are permitted to submit their file 

for review through the Library’s website. Upon approval, patrons will be notified of a 

print price. 

 

Prints will be priced according to the volume of material used. Prices are subject to 

change.  

 

Patrons will be contacted when their print is ready for pickup. Prints that are not picked 

up after 30 days will become the property of the Library and unpaid charges will be 

applied to the patron’s library account.  

 

Users may not print items that are prohibited by law or do not comply with Library policy. 

 

In addition to the above restrictions, the Library reserves the discretionary right to refuse 

any 3D print request that it deems inappropriate or unwarranted. 

 

By submitting content, the patron agrees to assume all responsibility for, and shall hold 

the Library harmless in, all matters related to patented, trademarked, or copyrighted 

materials. The South Huntington Public Library is not responsible for any damage, loss, 

or security of data arising from the use of its computers or network, nor for the 

functionality or quality of content produced on the 3D printer. 

 

 


